Anglo French Medical Society      

Guidance for Presentations at Conference.
· Presentations should be in the mother tongue of the presenter, though presenters may at their discretion present in the alternate language if they feel comfortable. Slides should be in the other language. (talk in English – slides in French, or vice versa).
· Presenters will be kept strictly to time. Please ask for the proposed timeslot.

· Projectors may be switched off if the timeslot is being overrun.

· Speakers should speak slowly and clearly. Presenters will be asked to slow down where appropriate

· Speakers should be aware that a photographic record of their presentation will be kept, and flash may be used.

· Speakers should allow time for questions within the timeslot of their presentation

· Interaction with the audience is welcome. Student presentations will benefit from audience engagement and/or participation.

· Presenters should where possible send their presentation a week before the conference start date to the secretary. Please bring a copy on a memory stick to the conference – just in case, and please load your presentation either early in the morning or in the coffee pause.

· An executive summary of the presentation on one page of A4 may be loaded onto our website after the conference. Presenters should make the secretary aware if they do not wish for this to occur.
· For student presentations, the basis of the scoring mechanism shall be made available on the website.
· Certificates of attendance will be available, therefore content of presentations should be knowledgeable, accurate and relevant.

